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September 1, 2022

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Secretary of Transportation
U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, D.C. 20590

RE: Thinking Outside the Car: Hernando’s Safe Streets for All; Safe Streets for All Opportunity
# DOT-SS4A-FY22-01

Dear Secretary, Buttigieg:

Florida’s Hernando/Citrus Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is pleased to write in
support of Hernando County’s Thinking Outside the Car: Hernando's Safe Streets for All
Project. Hernando/Citrus MPO looks forward to incorporating the results of the project’s Action
Plan into regional planning. The MPO is confident that the plan will help to improve roadway
safety for Pedestrians, Bicyclists, Vehicles, and all Roadway Users in Hernando County.

Thank you for your favorable consideration of this project and your support in helping our region
move towards Vision Zero.

Sincerely,

¢ Mo [

Elizabeth “Beth” Narverud
Chairwoman
Hernando/Citrus MPO, Florida



